COMMEMORATIVE EXHIBIT

THE 30th ANNIVERSARY OF THE SURGEON GENERAL'S REPORT ON SMOKING AND HEALTH

Lobby, Texas Medical Center Library Now through January 31st

Additional Special Event

"The Health Community's Role in Ending the Tobacco Pandemic: Commitment or Cop-out?"

> Tuesday, January 11th 12:00 - 1:30 p.m. Room 007 TMC Library

Dr. Alan Blum will moderate a discussion with leading medical researchers and clinicians on the legacy of the Surgeon General's Report.

Plus... excerpts of a March, 1964 CBS Reports television documentary, along with TV cigarette commercials from the 1960's.

For more information, call 798-7729.